
 

                                

Tuesday 3th July 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

One of the most exciting events of the Summer Term: Sports Day is fast approaching! The children 
have been preparing during their PE lessons and we would like to invite you to come along and 
support the children with lots of enthusiasm and your loudest cheers! This year’s Key Stage 2 Sports 
Day will take place on Thursday 12th July 2018 at 9.30am on the school field. 

Sports day will involve a range of activities including team, house and individual races and children 
will be representing their house in all of the activities they do. As children will be representing their 
house, we are asking them to wear their house colour to school on the day. Please see below for 
the house colours. To save time we would like children to come into school in their house colours 
ready to compete rather than changing at school. 

Trinity Green  

Darwin Red  

Fitzwilliam Yellow 
Please note the yellow T-shirts made the children very 

attractive to midges last year, so if your child would 
prefer to wear white then this is fine! 

Churchill Blue  

In anticipation of hot, sunny weather such as we’ve been having recently, (fingers crossed!), please 
ensure that your child brings a water bottle and a sunhat for the day. If you wish your child to wear 
sunscreen then please ensure that this is applied before they come to school. 

We look forward to seeing you at our Sports Day to support the children as they participate in this 
fun and enjoyable event. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Sarah Vince 
KS2 Leader 
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Headteacher  Ms Karen Martin 
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